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From: Chris Buck
To: foil
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Creekside Court Waterline Information
Date: Tuesday, August 8, 2023 10:07:35 AM

Hello,

My wife and I are looking to build a house on our lot on Creekside Court in the Town of
Boston, NY and we are hoping to get together some utility information for the builders. I am
looking for any drawings or surveys you may have that show the location of the waterline
running down Creekside Court.

If this is not the appropriate contact, could you forward my request along to the engineering
department?

Here is the location I am discussing.
https://goo.gl/maps/G6nERdt3yBEYgq2Q6

Thanks!

Christopher Buck
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